
POSTCARD ACTIVITY 

Mr Barnes, Miss Gittins and Miss Skillen miss you all lots and we thought it 
would be a lovely idea to invite you to send a letter or postcard to school. We 
are all still in school on certain days to care for key worker children whilst their 
parents are working to fight this pandemic. We would really love to read all 
about the exciting things you have been up to, what new skills you have learnt, 
what books you have been reading and most of all how much fun you have been 
having.  
We will display these letters on our classroom walls for all your friends to read 

when we are eventually reunited, and they will make a lovely keepsake for you 

to look back on. 

If you would like to write a postcard or a letter, you can send it to: 

Mr Barnes, Miss Gittins or Miss Skillen, 
Woodlands Primary School,  
Eddisbury Road,  
Whitby,  
Ellesmere Port,  
Cheshire.  
CH65 2JT 

 


